Consultation for a New House at 14 Well Road, London NW3 1LH

A proposal is being put before Camden Council for the demolition of the house numbered 14 Well Road

along with the building of a new house on the site. The Council has recently agreed a similar design to
the one now proposed.

The Architect for this project is now seeking your views, comments, and concerns about how the
building operation may affect you. Your feedback will be useful to us in planning how to go about the
construction, and is a requirement of the Local Authority.

The consultation begins on 30 April 2014 and all responses are to be submitted by 09 June 2014 by
email to etornkvist@philipwagner.co.uk or by post to:

Philip Wagner Architects
5 Ladbroke Road
London W11 3PA

%?% Contact
' Philip Wagner Architects
5 Ladbroke Road
London W11 3PA
0207221 3219

etornkvist@philipwagner.co.uk

. T Dates
| Consultation is open.

. _ Consultation runs from
: Protogahy e T 30/04/2014 to 09/06/2014
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